
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

            

17 March 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are very mindful that, while we have taken the difficult decision to close the school to 
students in Year 8 and Year 9 for the remainder of the week, we are committed to 
supporting the national effort to delay the spread of Coronavirus. We will therefore be 
allowing Y8/Y9 children of parents/carers who are 'key workers' to attend school in order 
to allow parents to continue their crucial work.  

School will be open to your Y8/9 child If you are a: 

- NHS/Emergency Services employee 

- Social worker 

- Care worker 

If the above applies to you and you plan to send your child to school for the rest of the 
week, please send them to report to main reception at the delayed time 09.30AM 
tomorrow, along with a short note in their planner explaining the nature of your 
employment.  

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Joe Birkbeck 

Head of School 


